
 

 

NOTICE 
 

OF INFORMATIONAL MEETING AND  

VISIT TO THE CUMBERLAND SPRING SITE 

WITH 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF 

ALLEGHANY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 

 

SUNDAY December 10, 10AM 

MEET AT THE Alleghany Firehouse 105 Plaza Ct. Alleghany 
 

 

  

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ACWD AND WATER DISTRICT 

STAFF WILL BE VISITING THE CUMBERLAND SPRING ON SUNDAY 

DECEMBER 10
TH

. 

 

INFORMATION ABOUT THE CUMBERLAND SPRING AS A 

SECONDARY WATER SOURCE WILL BE SHARED AND DISCUSSED 

BUT NO BOARD ACTION WILL BE TAKEN. 

 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND.  WE WILL MEET AT THE 

FIREHOUSE AND CAR POOL FROM THERE.  THE ROAD IS NOT 

PAVED AND IS STEEP.  WALKING IS ALSO AN OPTION. 


